

Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Welcome Letter 22nd September 2023

Next week the whole school ethos theme will be:

We care about other people's feelings.

Dear Parent,

This week we have focused on the book 'Owl Babies' and used this to discuss families. We have talked about the children's families – who they live with and other members of their family they might go and visit.

We have linked this to the school family, and talked about the roles of the different members of staff at school.

We have also continued to reinforce the morning routine and the rules and expectations in LKG. We have thought about how to keep everyone safe and happy, and we have decided we need to 'Be Kind and Be Helpful!'

The children all created painted handprints, and we have used these to create a class display with 'Be Kind' and 'Be Helpful' forming part of the display.

In number work we have focused on the number one, and where this comes in a number line. We have watched Number Blocks episodes about number one and looked at 'one and one more.'

The children have all been given a letter box with the letters from their name in it. To help us work on name recognition and working towards writing their name, please help your child learn to recognise these letters and put them in the correct order to make their name.

Please return these letter boxes on a daily basis. Throughout the week, we will work with your child on these and we will write in their reading record so you know what we have done.

Have a lovely weekend.

From the LKG team,
Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough

Dates for your diary

Sat 30th Sep – Open Day